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ANNOUNCEMENT

Listing of Papers on High-Temperature Superconductivity

The past few months have witnessed unprecedented rapid and dramatic developments in the field
of high-temperature superconductivity. These have resulted in the publication of many papers, by
many groups of authors. Because of the proliferation of new information, we suspect that interested
readers may be having difficulty keeping track of all relevant work. As a service, we provide in the
back of this issue a list of papers recently published in this area by Physical Review Letters and
Physical Review B. Additional listings will appear as needs indicate.
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